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Welcome to Nuria 

This term we welcomed 

Nuria to the Acorns 

team.  Nuria is an 

experienced Early 

Years Teacher and has 

already formed great 

relationships with all 

the Acorns children.  

Dates for your diary… 

The last day for children this term is Thurs 28th March.  

We reopen for term 5 on Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Replacement parents room / cloak room 

We are very excited to tell you that over the Easter break 

we will be having some building works completed. 

We will be removing the current building; it’s replacement will 

be a multi-purpose space that will be used for: - 

All the children’s coats 

Take me home rail 

Games lending library 

Meetings with parents 

Plus much more…….. 

The access to this building will be off the decking. 

 

 

Tapestry 

Please remember to log-in to 

your child’s tapestry account. 

There has been some 

fabulous learning this term. 

Please remember you can add 

observations from home for 

your chid to share with us! 

Donations 

We would really appreciate donations of the following: - 

plastic bottle lids / plain & self-raising flour / toilet rolls 

fruit / rice cakes & bread stick  

 

Donations of flowers & herbs 

If you have some flowers 

that are past their best or 

cuttings of herbs, we would 

love them for the children to 

use in the potion station & 

mud kitchens.  

 

 

Bicycle rack 

Please can you encourage the children to go careful when they 

put their bikes / scooter in the rack, this will avoid damaging 

other people’s bikes & scooter’s.  


